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Public Works Director terminated by Atchison County
(KAIR)--Atchison County is again in need of a Public Works Director, following
Wednesday’s termination of the latest individual to fill that position.

Justin Noll began his 8 months in the role in May of last year, hired to fill the
vacancy created by the termination of his predecessor, James Harbour, who was
on the job for five months prior to the decision of the Atchison County
Commission to end his employment.

Noll’s termination followed a special meeting of the Commission Wednesday
afternoon, lasting less than 20-minutes, and held mostly in executive session for
the purpose of discussion of non-elected personnel.

At the conclusion of the closed-door session, 3rd District Commissioner Casey
Quinn made the motion to terminate Noll, with her fellow two Commissioners
agreeing, making the decision unanimous.

A reason for Noll’s termination is not made public.
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